McGILL UNIVERSITY

January 6th, 1943.

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

Della remain

Dear Dr. Penfield,

I am attaching a copy of a letter that has just come to hand from Ian Mackenzie regarding the proposed extension of the Neurological Institute. It seems to me that he has completely misunderstood the nature of your proposal, but I would appreciate it if you would send directly to me at the Chateau Laurier in Ottawa, any comments that you may have. I should like to have these so that I may discuss the matter with Mackenzie more intelligently.

With best personal wishes, I remain,

Cordially yours.

30

Dr. Wilder Penfield, Neurological Institute.